18 January 2018

TO: Storm Water and Transportation Department
Deputy Director Linda Marabian

cc:  Council Member, Lorie Zapf and District 2 Staff Conrad Wear
RE: Froude and Voltaire Street

Safety is one of the greatest concerns for the residents and we thank the City
for supporting Vision Zero and implementing safer pedestrian and bicycling
facilities throughout the City.

The intersection at Voltaire and Froude is one of the most dangerous
intersections in our community. Residents attempting to cross Voltaire St. at
Foude are unable to see automobiles traveling downhill on Voltaire due to the
blind corner. This condition and the width of the street puts pedestrians,
bicyclist and motorist attempting to cross the intersection in danger of being
struck by cars.

The Peninsula Community Planning Board would like to request that the City
analyze this intersection for traffic calming measures and implement changes
to improve the safety for pedestrians, bicyclist and motorists.

Thank you for your consideration and collaboration for safer streets.

Sincerely,

207 A7

Jon Linney
Chair PCPB
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